
 

 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
April 12, 2017  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 

Re: EB-2016-0059 

Burlington Hydro (BHI) formally withdraws its request for confidentiality in the above named matter. 
BHI acknowledges that with this letter the Board will publicly post all filings and all submissions that 
were filed in confidence, including the confidentially filed version of the 2017 Rate Generator Model and 
the confidentially filed Capacity Based Recovery rate rider calculations.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further in this matter. 
  
 
Yours truly, 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc Mr. J. Saunders 
     Vice-President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 


